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 If you are having issues with 
Practicum course enrollment, 
please download this form 
from the Graduate School 
and fill it out. You must get it 
signed by Dr. Bray and 
return it to Luba Bugbee at 
the Graduate School.  

 For more information on 
registration issues, please 
see the previous newsletter. 

 Practicum will be cancelled 
this coming Tuesday 11/10. 

Upcoming Dates 

11/9-11/13—Next week is 

National School Psychol-

ogy Week! 

1/26, 1/29, & 2/1—Please 

reserve these days for  

Interview Days! The  

faculty expects all current 

students to attend, so 

please save these dates 

now! The Dean’s Doctor-

al Scholars interviews will 

take place on January 

26th.  

Holiday Social Information! 

When: Friday, December 11th 

Time: 5:30-7:30 PM 

Where: Gentry 144 

RSVP by: Friday, November 13th 

All students and faculty are invited to the School 

Psychology Holiday Social! You must RSVP in 

order to be sent future information about the 

event and food sign-ups. A reminder to RSVP will 

be sent out in next week’s newsletter as well. 

Please email me to ensure that you are included 

in our count for attendance.  

http://grad.uconn.edu/fragrant-fog/wp-content/uploads/SCHEDULE-REVISION.pdf?update2


 

“I think you have to try and fail, because failure 

gets you closer to what you’re good at.” 

Louis C. K.  

Paid Opportunities 

ASRC in Wallingford, CT is looking for paid mentors for 

some of their adult recreation programs. One will be for 

an adult game night on Saturday evenings twice a 

month. The other program will be for a community group 

for 20-30 year olds with ASD with flexible dates or time 

spanning weekends. Interested students should contact 

Emily Swindelles (Emily@autismconnecticut.org) for 

more information on either of these positions.  

Presentation Opportunities 

The May Institute is seeking UConn poster submis-

sions for their 10th annual New England PBIS Forum 

this month. They have extended their deadline to in-

clude more of our students. Students interested should 

contact Bo Putnam at bputnam@mayinstitute.org for 

information on how to present. 

Internship Opportunities 

Baltimore City Public Schools are looking for  

applicants for next year for a full time intern. The 

school district is large and serves a diverse urban 

population. More information about this internship  

opportunity can be found at this link, and students 

may contact Dr. Rivka Olley (riolley@bcps.k12.md.us) 

for more information.  

file:///C:/Users/annal/Documents/Grad/Program GA/ARSC Job_Desc.pdf
file:///C:/Users/annal/Documents/Grad/Program GA/ASRC Support_group.pdf
http://www.mayinstitute.org/research/presentations.html
file:///C:/Users/annal/Documents/Grad/Program GA/Baltimore_internship.pdf

